PRINCE EDWARD COUNTY
ELECTORAL BOARD

P.O. Box J
Farmville, Virginia 23901

MINUTES April 21, 2022

The Prince Edward County Electoral Board held its meeting in the Registrar’s office located in the Prince
Edward County Court House in Farmville, Virginia on Thursday, April 21, 2022. The meeting was called to
order by Chairman, Charles Puckett at 10:00 a.m.

The members present were Chairman, Mr. Charles Puckett; Vice Chairman, Ms. Michele Schumacher,
and Ms. Gwendolyn S. Akers-Booker. Also present were Ms. Lynette Wright, General Registrar, and Ms.
Caitlin Bryant, Deputy Registrar.

First on the agenda was the review of the Minutes held on March 24, 2022 a motion made by the Vice
Chairman Michele Schumacher and seconded by Gwendolyn S. Akers-Booker with approval of the
minutes as presented.

Next on the agenda we discussed Know Ink Poll Pad demo schedule so that the Board Members could be
familiar with the way the Poll Pad works. With this in question, the Voter Registrar will be checking to
see when the company could come and do a demonstration and will get back with us. Based on
concerns that the Electoral Board have it is best that we see the demonstration and ask questions about
the product and its usages.

The Board was updated with the Minimum Security Standards from the IT Department and we are
working hard to ensure that all voter security systems are secured as required.

Ms. Lynette Wright share with us the use of the new copier and we are eternally grateful for all that was
done to secure this machine.

Ms. Lynette Wright, General Registrar, discussed the redistricting as required for Prince Edward County
and noted that finalization will possibly be May 20, 2022. She also noted the information can be found
on the County website at https://www.co.prince-edward.va.us/home

The Board will not be meeting during the month of May and June but we will return to our regular
meeting July 21,2022 at 10:00 a.m. Letters for Poll Workers will be sent out by the Secretary on today
with regards to the June 21* Democratic Primary.

With no further business, the meeting adjourned at 10:45 am.

Respectfully submitted,

Gwendolyn S. Akers-Booker, Electoral Board Secretary






